## This Week at St Mark

September 11, 2016 – September 17, 2016

9:00 am Worship Service

10:15 am Sunday School

10:15 am Youth Bible Study

10:15 am Adult Bible Study

Monday (9/12)

5:00 pm Trustee's Meeting

6:00 pm BOD/Council Meeting

6:00 pm Stephen Ministry Meeting

Tuesday (9/13)

8:30 am Quilter's Group

10:00 am Bible Study

Wednesday (9/14)

9:00 am Parish Nurse in

Office

9:00 am Pantry Sort & Store

4:00 pm Confirmation Class

5:00 pm Bells Rehearsal

Forward Deadline

Thursday (9/15)

7:30 am TOPS Meeting

5:15 pm Choir Rehearsal

6:30 pm Worship (w/HC)

Friday (9/16)

8:00 am Pantry Workers

10:00 am Food Pantry

**Saturday (9/17)** 

8:30 am Women's Discussion Group

Sunday (9/18)

9:00 am Worship (w/HC)

10:15 am Sunday School

10:15 am Youth Bible Study

10:15 am Adult Bible Study

10:15 am Congregational Fund Meeting

# Financial Information for the week of 8/28/2016

## **General Fund**

					Variance
	Attendance	Offering	Budget	% Met	Amount
Weekly	165	\$4,041.75	\$5 <i>,</i> 708.00	70.81	(\$1,666.25)
Year to Date	6150	\$153,336.67	\$199,780.00	76.75	(\$46,443.33)



# Thursday, September 8, 2016 Sunday, September 11, 2016 Seventeenth Sunday after Pentecost



St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District)
1019 N. 7th Street Sheboygan, WI 53081 Phone: (920) 458 - 4343
www.stmarksheboygan.com

Pastor Brett Matz

THE SEPTEMBER BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING AND CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12TH AT 6:00PM. NOTE THIS IS A CHANGE FROM WHAT WAS SCHEDULED.



Is music a part of the service you enjoy?

The Jubilation choir is seeking new members.

Practice is on Thursday nights from
5:15pm to 6:15pm.

Men's Club will be having a meeting on Monday, September 19th in the Fellowship Hall. Supper will be served at 6:00pm and the meeting will start at 6:30pm.



MEN'S CLUB

Stephen Ministers bring distinctively Christian care to those in need. They use both words and deeds to express Christ's care for others—listening and comforting, calling on the training they have received and employing the tools of faith. If this job description fits your personal goals for ministry, consider becoming a Stephen Minister. A training class is starting soon. For more information contact Carolyn Eiden, Stephen Leader at 458-4343 ext.104 or 980-1382.



St. Mark retirees and friends

September R & R luncheon will be on Wednesday, September 21st, at Bourbon Street at 11:30 am.

RSVP to Joan Rautmann at 452-5414 or Pat Frick at 452-1974.



Come join the Bell Choir!

Practice is on Wednesday nights from 5:00pm—6:15pm.

Come one come all to the Health Fair and Bread Social to be held in the fellowship hall after church on October 9th. Exhibits include: Dr Haid, a board certified acupuncturist, Carol Sherman Haid, MA from Insights Therapy, Inc., chair massages by Mary Ellen with her therapy dog, Blood Pressure Screening, Glucose Screening, Flu shots, a congregational health challenge with prizes and more. Enjoy delicious breads and refreshments as you peruse the exhibits. Donations of breads, muffins or anything in the bread family will be accepted that Sunday morning before church.

The Sheboygan Social Service agency **Open Door** is looking for men's clothing (no underclothing), socks and shoes (all sizes). Donated items can be placed in the container located in the Narthex. If you have any questions please contact Barb Keitel at 452-9498.



Yes, it's back to school time and St Mark Scrips has Office Max and Walmart for your school supplies and clothes. You can also get Kwik Trip cards to get you there and back along with Piggly Wiggly cards for the school lunches. See Dan Drossel for your cards today!!



Griefshare a 13 week Christian based grief support group will be starting in September. This time we are offering two different sessions: Mondays starting September 19th from 6:00pm—8:30pm and Wednesdays starting September 21st from 10:00am—12:30pm. Seating space is limited to 12 people each session. Contact Carolyn Eiden the Parish Nurse with questions or to register.

## Songs of the Season Goes Broadway & Patriotic

Come and listen to 25 singers sing Broadway standards old and new. From the Fantasticks to Something Rotten, there will be something for everyone! The choir will also commemorate the 15th anniversary of 9/11 with a wealth of patriotic selections. This concert consists of beautiful solos. A free-will offering will be collected to defray expenses. The concert will be held on Sunday, September 11 at 4:00 p.m. (right after the Packers opening game) at First Congregational Church, 310 Bluff Avenue. See you there!

Helping Hands Needed. Are you looking for a rewarding way to put your faith into action? Aurora at Home seeks hospice volunteers. Duties include: Visiting hospice patients in their own homes in and around the area. Reading, holding a hand, chatting, playing games or just watching TV with the patient, anything a good neighbor might do!! Volunteers do not transport or do personal cares. Volunteers are needed approximately one time a week depending on patient need, for a couple hours each visit. The commitment is not time consuming; services are not always needed every week. Training is provided on an individual basis. No nursing experience needed. We hope you will join us on this rewarding path. Please contact Amy Reineking at 920-412-6682 or email amy.reineking@aurora.org for more information or to be in the volunteer process.

### Bethlehem's 11th Annual MusicFest

Saturday, September 24th Doors open at 6:00pm Program starts at 7:30pm

Reservations are requested by September 17th. Cost is \$10 per person.

Reservation forms and more information on the program is posted on the bulletin board in the Narthex.

St. Luke Lutheran Church, Sheboygan Falls, is sponsoring a Brat Fry & Bake Sale to support Sharon S. Richardson Community Hospice. It will be held on Sunday, October 1st at the Piggly Wiggly in Sheboygan Falls from 10:00am to 2:00pm. The bake sale is a freewill offering.